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DENVER REGIONAL COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS

Alameda Avenue Corridor Planning
Corridor Steering Committee

July 9, 2024
11:00 AM - Noon

Virtual (Microsoft Teams)

Persons in need of auxiliary aids or services, such as interpretation services or assisted
listening devices, are asked to contact the Denver Regional Council of Governments at
least 48 hours in advance of the meeting. If you have difficulty using this document's
content or you need an accommodation, please email access@drcog.org or call 303-
455-1000.

Agenda

e Public Engagement Window #2 Debrief
¢ Implementation Plan
e Project Wrap-up
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